
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Abiding Above,                              October 2009 
 
Revival In Little Rock, AR:  Please be in prayer for me!  When you receive this 
newsletter I will be in the 
middle of an old fashion ‘Tent 
Revival’ being sponsored by 
four churches in North Little 
Rock, Arkansas.  Please pray 
that many will be saved, and 
believers will be encouraged in 
who they are in Christ.  This 
event has been planned for 
months now, and the pastors 
there are already seeing signs 
of revival.  As the anticipation 
grows, these churches have 
seen a noticeable increase in 
attendance.  
  
What Others Are Saying: We continue to receive correspondence from listeners of 
our ‘Abiding Above with Chris Hodges’ broadcasts.  Thank you for your prayers in this, 
and thank you for your financial support!  We want to share with you some of the 
responses we have received: 
 
Hello Reverend Hodges, 
Today’s technology just amazes me. To think how far your voice has come to reach me 
and only a few years ago such things were not possible. God above has given man such 
knowledge and I am glad that at least some men and women are using this knowledge to 
spread the news of our Savior to others. Bless you.  George / Glascow, Scotland 
 
Mr. Hodges, 
I have been so pleased with the great radio spots that you do. Your Abiding Above 
Ministry teaches us in the true word of our Lord and in the manner intended. You touch 
our lives and help us to walk closer with the Lord. Bless you.  Alice / Pittsburgh, PA 
 
 
 
 



 
Reverend Hodges, 
Hello from Daniel! Hope all is well for you. I am just stopping by to say Hello from 
south of France (Marseille) and wish you continued success with your ministry. We 
receive you with clarity here and always find hope and encouragement in your words. 
Kind regards.  Daniel / Marseille, France  
 
Pastor Hodges, 
I am telling everyone I know about Abiding Above.   I look forward to hearing you every 
night and I want to share the experience of knowing the Lord with others. It is a real 
blessing what you do.  Molly / Springfield 
 
Revival In Southaven, MS: Please be in prayer for our upcoming revival at Boulevard 
Baptist Church in Southaven, MS!  I will be preaching Sunday through Wednesday, 
November 1 – 4.  Please put these dates in your calendar.  I would love to see you there! 
 
Your Help Is Needed: These events, our through the mail discipleship ministry, and 
our radio and Internet broadcasting are the necessary expenses we incur as we seek to 
fulfill the Great Commission.   
 
Would you please consider a gift to help us? Would you pray about a monthly gift in the 
$75 to $150 range?  Of course, the amount is up to you. Gifts of all sizes will be 
cheerfully accepted as they are cheerfully given.  2 Corinthians 9:7  - “So let each one 
give as he purposes in his heart, not grudgingly or of necessity; for God loves a cheerful 
giver.”   
 
Thank you in advance for whatever the Lord leads you to do.  As always, we want you to 
know that we pray for you, and that it is our continued prayer that God’s greatest 
blessings will be upon you and your family.  We love you. 
 
Abiding above, 

 
 
 
 

Chris S. Hodges 
President 
Abiding Above Ministries 
Colossians 3:1-3 
 
 
 
 
 
 


